
Synopsis 
 

Development Agreement Application  

99 West Victoria Street 

 

Development Agreement that would permit a garden suite (aka in-law suite) in the rear yard of 

the subject property.  The Planning Advisory Committee held a Public Participation Opportunity 

on August 13, 2018, and subsequently passed a motion recommending that Council enter into 

the proposed Development Agreement. 

 

 

MOTION: 

That Council give first reading of the proposed Development 

Agreement for 99 West Victoria Street, and schedule a public hearing 

for October 22, 2018. 

 

 


